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Jenni Curry

From: Bailey, Toni <Toni.Bailey@act.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 27 June 2023 4:20 PM
Subject: Gorman Centenary Upgrade - Resident User Group Bulletin #7

Dear resident user group,  
 
The project design team continues to work on more detailed plans for costing. 
 
Until the designs are costed, and we understand what can be delivered within the project budget, we won’t be able to 
plan the construction phase of this project. We understand that the more notice we can give residents to plan for the 
construction stage the better, and we are committed to keeping you posted to allow as much lead time as possible. 
Once designs and scope are finalised, the Development Approval process takes around six months which is a good 
opportunity to plan the next stages, with the aim of minimising disruption for residents as much as is possible.  
 
Thank you all for your continued patience with the process, 
 
Toni 
 
Toni Bailey (she/her)  
Assistant Director, Arts Infrastructure and Public Art  
Phone: 02 6207 4246 | www.arts.act.gov.au | Follow us on Twitter  @artsact1 
artsACT | Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development Directorate | ACT Government 
220 London Circuit Canberra City ACT 2601 |GPO Box 158, Canberra ACT 2601  
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